
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to care for Baghdad’s outskirts, elevate service
reality

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Mr. Abdul Mutaleb Alewi,

the governor of Baghdad on 16/5/2024, and after being briefed on the local government's

strategies for advancing the province, His Eminence stressed the vital need for stability

within local administrations to ensure efficient service delivery. Additionally, H.E. urged

attention towards the outskirts of Baghdad, emphasizing enhancing its service infrastructure

and initiating projects aimed at generating employment opportunities.

Furthermore, H.E. underscored the significance of fostering communication and collaboration

with relevant ministries and the Baghdad Municipality and fostering synergy between the

governor and the provincial council to portray a favorable image of provincial governance. H.E.

reiterated his plea for the reinstatement of local government authorities and the training and

enhancement of personnel to assume these responsibilities and directives effectively.


